
SITE PLAN REVIEW FEES 

APPROVED BY PLANNING BOARD 

MARCH 1, 2017 

 

 

 

.10 cents per square foot with a minimum of $500.00 for projects that include structures*  

 

.05 cents with a minimum of $100.00 for non-structured projects.* 

 

 

 

 

 
* - If public hearing is required, the applicant is responsible for the cost of mailing 

postage and legal ads, the amount of which is to be determined by the Town of 

Athol.  Postage costs will vary depending on the number of project abutters.  Legal 

ad costs are based on the length of project description.  Site Plan Review 

applications shall include a certified list of abutters signed by the Board of Assessors 

with business size envelopes, stamped and addressed to each abutter. Site Plan 

Review permit approval is contingent upon full payment of funds from outstanding 

bills/invoice from the Athol Daily News for the legal ads and any postage costs.  

 

. 


